Policy paper: A120 (Little Hadham)
bypass and flood alleviation scheme

Updated: Updated with August 2018 information.

The Environment Agency is working with Hertfordshire County Council to
develop proposals for a flood alleviation scheme for Little Hadham in
conjunction with a bypass on the Al20.
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